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Call for Nominations:  
 
The Ramanujan Prize  
for Young Mathematicians from Developing Countries  
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
I would like to draw your attention to the Call for Nominations for the Ramanujan Prize.  

The Ramanujan Prize for young mathematicians from developing countries has been 
awarded annually since 2005. It was originally instituted by ICTP, the Niels Henrik Abel 
Memorial Fund, and the International Mathematical Union (IMU). The participation of the 
Abel Fund ended in 2012; the 2013 Prize was jointly funded and administered by ICTP and 
the IMU. This will continue to be the case in 2014, though alternate sources of funding are 
being explored. 

The Ramanujan Prize is usually awarded to one person, but may be shared equally among 
recipients who have contributed to the same body of work. The Prize is awarded annually to 
a researcher from a developing country who is less than 45 years of age on 31 December of 
the year of the award, and who has conducted outstanding research in a developing 
country. For the details of the nomination please see the attached call.  

February 1, 2014 is the deadline for nominations. 
Nominations are to be sent to math@ictp.it. Please advertise this call for nominations for the 
Ramanujan Prize in your mathematical communities.  

Attached is a PDF file containing the official text of the call for nominations. The call can also 
be found at http://www.ictp.it/about-ictp/media-centre/news/.  
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
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